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From: Sean O"Byrne
To: Public Testimony
Cc: Bill Dietrich; Ann Holliday; Jared Campbell
Subject: Support for Ordinance No. 240313
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 10:16:56 AM


To Whom it May Concern.


On behalf of the Downtown Community Improvement District, we would like to voice our support for
Ordinance Number 240313. This is a much needed parking solution and a plaza for our convention
visitors and Downtown residents. As a Commissioner on the Parking and Transportation Commission, I
can attest that this parking is NEEDED. We need it to stay competitive and grow our economy. 


Please pass and advance Ordinance 240313.


Thank you.


Sean O'Byrne
Vice President Downtown Council of Kansas City
Executive Director Downtown and River Market Community Improvement
Districts
| 816.979.1077 (direct) | 816.589.8913 (cell)
1000 Walnut, Suite 200, Kansas City Missouri 64106
Linkedin | Facebook | Twitter | Downtown Council 
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